
 

 

SUPERINTENDENT ANNOUNCEMENT- 1/8/2021 

 

OUR SCHOOLS 

Our elementary schools will remain OPEN for in-person learning. 

The middle and high school will CONTINUE LEARNING REMOTELY from January 11, 2021 through  

January 15, 2021.  Students attending CV-TEC and Special Education programs at CVES will be receiving 

notification today regarding any changes to their schedule.   Administration, teachers, and staff will remain 

on site and will be available. 

 

NETWORKING WITH THE HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

The Health Department informed area District Superintendents on the afternoon of Thursday,  

January 7th that positive cases and students in quarantine continue to surge within our North Country 

secondary schools (Grades 6-12).  Based on this information, it is the recommendation of the Health 

Department that our older students learn remotely.  We are following this recommendation and our 

district team will continue to meet regularly to review case numbers (within our district and county), 

hospitalization capacity, and health professional recommendations.  Updates regarding opening and 

closure plans will be announced weekly until further notice. 

The safety and security of our students is always our main goal and our district will continue working with 

the Health Department to ensure we are making the best possible decisions.  We also take pride in being 

transparent with our families while maintaining the confidentiality of those involved.  We remain Cougar 

Strong! 

 


